
LAKE CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL would like to invite the Class of 2022 to Freshman 
Rush!  

 

Freshman Rush provides incoming freshmen the opportunity to get to know 
your new school before the first day. You will learn more about LCHS from 
principal, Mr. S. Begley, meet other students, meet your mentor, take a class 
picture, walk your schedule, find your locker and socialize over lunch with your 
classmates. You will also be able to meet club sponsors and find out all the 
exciting things to do at LCHS! 

If you will be joining us on August 7, from 10:30 am - 1:00 pm, please complete 
the linked form by Wednesday, August 1 at midnight.  CLICK HERE: FRESHMAN 
RUSH RSVP 

You are welcome to bring a lunch or purchase one.  If you plan to purchase a 
lunch, please bring $5 in cash to purchase a hotdog, chips, cookie and drink and 
be sure to note that on the RSVP. (Sponsored by the current Freshman Class 
Cabinet.) 

We look forward to seeing you on August 7!! If you have any questions, please 
contact the Freshman Class Cabinet sponsors: 

 

Mrs. Rodgers, School Counselor  jrodgers@lcscmail.com      

Mrs. May, School Counselor  rmay@lcscmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScziZTkMIoEiUdcqQ51XHg9IBa3uJDQv6w8-JkGIhrTc_xjfA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScziZTkMIoEiUdcqQ51XHg9IBa3uJDQv6w8-JkGIhrTc_xjfA/viewform

